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Star Students Of The Month

Our WOW ticket winners from the Month
of December are Natalie Lopez and
Corrine Compton. Congratulations!

Your instructors will present you wih your
gifts in class.




Congratulations to our December Star
Students of the Month, Eloise Barron  and
Lydia Shelton. We are very proud of your

hard work in dance class. Keep it up!

 Roseville Academy of Dance will be

closed December 20th - January 2nd for  
Winter Break. Classes and regular office
hours will resume on Monday, January

3rd. We hope you have a wonderful
break!
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WOW Ticket Winners

Studio Closure: Winter Break

December  Dance Camp - Snowflakes & Sugar Plum Fairies
Join us on Saturday December 11th from 1:30-3:00pm for our 3rd Saturday dance camp of the

2021/2022 season. Saturday Dance Camps take place every other month for dancers ages 3.5-8 years
old, and costs $20.00 to participate. The theme for our December dance camp is Snowflakes & Sugar

Plum Fairies, a ballet themed, Sugar Plum Fairy adventure. There's only 5 spots left, so don't delay, and
join us today! Register online or at the front desk.



Each year we look forward to our RAD Families
helping us decorate our Winter Tree in the

lobby. It is one of our favorite traditions to pull
out our ornaments year after year, and see the
ornaments from our students. If you wish, you
may include a picture of your dancer, or your

dancers name on the ornaments. To participate,
please bring an ornament and place it

anywhere on our tree. We cannot wait to see all
of our newest additions this year! Our tree will

officially make it's debut
at the studio on Monday, December 1st.

Costume Reveal Winter Showcase Week

Help us Decorate our
Winter Tree

Our 2022 Annual Recital information and
costumes will be revealed during Winter

Showcase Week. Recital time is our
favorite time of the year, we hope you

will join us on stage!

Join us Monday, December 13th -
Saturday December 18th during
your child’s regularly scheduled
class time, to observe class from

the inside, watch your child’s
Winter Showcase Routines, and
enjoy a special treat in the lobby

after class. Although it is not
required, we highly encourage
dancers to wear Winter/Holiday

themed attire and colors to class this
week (Santa Hats, Scarves,

Sweaters, etc.) 
We are looking forward to a wonderful
Winter Showcase Week. Please don’t

forget to add these dates to your
calendar.

 For questions, or more information,
please see the front desk. Reminder
flyers with more information will be
handed out in classes beginning in

December. 

Tots & Tutu's

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is
"Winter Wonderland." Intro to Dance
classes and Creative Combo classes

will begin receiving their coloring pages
starting December 1st - December 7th.

Certificate week will take place on
December 13th - December 18th.

Gift Certificates

Give the gift of dance this holiday season
with a studio gift certificate or a private

lesson voucher. To pick up a gift certificate,
or purchase a private lesson, please see the

front desk.


